
 

Holiday Drive-by 
Help give a child a Christmas! 

 

In the spirit of giving this season, 
SPX is asking each student to donate  

$5 cash or more to provide a Christmas gift to         

needy children in our community!  Put your cash in a 

sealed envelope and dash over to the school on      

Saturday, December 12th  

any time between 2 pm and 4 pm.  

Santa will be on hand to collect your envelope  

along with the faculty and staff to wish each of you a 

very Merry Christmas and spread some 

 holiday cheer with a gift for you.  

Many of you have asked how to get your teacher their 

Christmas gift!  There will be drop off stations  

for their gifts. For those of you who purchased 

Items from the 12 Days of Christmas Store sales, you 

will be able to pick them up during the drive by. 

 So put that Christmas sweater on along with your 

Santa Hat on and come on down.  

Enter the parking lot through Gila Street. 

   Community 

     Service Project 

    

 CASH DASH 


